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TO: Mayor and City Commission

FROM: Cale Curtis, City Manager

DATE: April 3, 2024

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF MARGATE, FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING TERMINATION OF THE
EMERGENCY MEDICAL TRANSPORT BILLING AND COLLECTION SERVICES MASTER SERVICE
AGREEMENT WITH CHANGE HEALTHCARE TECHNOLOGY ENABLED SERVICES, LLC. (FORMERLY PST
SERVICES, LLC) (THE “AGREEMENT”) APPROVED UNDER CITY OF MARGATE RESOLUTION 17-088;
AUTHORIZING CITY ADMINISTRATION TO TAKE ALL NECESSARY ACTION CONSISTENT WITH THIS
RESOLUTION TO TERMINATE THE AGREEMENT; PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE

BACKGROUND:
The City currently contracts with Change Healthcare Technology Enabled Services, LLC (formerly PST
Services, Inc.) for Emergency medical transport billing and collection services. Change Healthcare notified the
City via letter dated February 6, 2024, regarding intent not to renew the Agreement after the current term end
date of June 30, 2024. The letter also invited the City to discuss an earlier transition. Staff has concluded that
it is best to terminate the agreement and transition services to a different provider as soon as possible due to
ongoing issues related to the provider’s recent inability to process billing.

Staff has initiated talks with a new emergency medical transport billing provider and expects to have a new
agreement with that provider prior to expiration of the 30 days written notice period required for the
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agreement with that provider prior to expiration of the 30 days written notice period required for the
termination of the agreement with the current provider.

RECOMMENDATION: Approve agreement termination

FISCAL IMPACT: No fiscal impact to terminate the agreement with the current provider is anticipated.

CONTACT PERSONS: Ismael Diaz, MBA, Finance Director
Spencer L. Shambray, NIGP-CPP, CPPB, Purchasing Manager
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